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I hate the idea of forcing in person voting. It punishes people who have jobs they 

can't miss.  Voting by mail allows more people to be included and enables people to 

actually research what is on the ballot. I've always been proud of Oregon's level of 

participation and now trying to change a very successful and legitimate voting 

method is just dumb. 


